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It would be a mistake to repeal a law that is designed to prevent more plastic from 
entering our waste stream. Single-use and plastic bags are a significant contributor to 
the plastic waste that is slowly poisoning our water, our wildlife, and our own bodies. 
We need to take every step we can to legislate change that will help protect our land 
and water, as well as the health of generations to come. The science is irrefutable; the 
evidence of microplastic invading every physical place and thing on this planet speaks
for itself. Maine needs to be part of the solution,  and not move backwards on our 
environmental protections. 


